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Author, and popular culture historian, 
John Kane will take you inside the 
Woodstock Festival in his new book, 
Pilgrims of Woodstock. 

In this work (and another to be 
published by UP Mississippi, late 2019) 
he has assembled unique and rare 
materials, exempli�ed by �rst-person 
attendee and production sta� 
interviews. Highlighted by a never- 
before-seen collection of photographs,
these voices breath new life into the 
event, just in time for the 50th 
anniversary.

Woodstock was the most epic musical 
event in US popular culture history. 
Pilgrims of Woodstock is a celebration 
of its true performers, the audience. 

For booking please contact John Kane:

Book discussion
Bellak photo slide show with accompanying 
narrative from POW
Rare 8mm and 16mm videos of Woodstock
Q&A with author

The 90 minute lecture includes:
617 549 0365
pilgrimsofwoodstock@gmail.com
www.pilgrimsofwoodstock.com
Pilgrims of Woodstock is on Amazon, and
iupress.indiana.edu for pre-sale. 
Its o�cial release date is August 1, 2019.


